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Board of Forestry and Fire Protection
Attn: Eric Hedge

Regulations Program Manager

P.O. Box 944246

Sacramento, CA 94244-2460

Dear Mr. Hedge:
Re: Nonindustrial Timber Ménagement Plan Amendments, 2019

On behalf of Forest Landowners of California (FLC), the organization that helped to create the
NTMP statute nearly 30 years ago, we support the Notice of Proposed Action published on May
31, 2019 regarding proposed amendments to Forest Practice Regulations governing the NTMP.
FLC urges the Board to approve the regulations and Final Statement of Reasons (FSOR) at its
meeting on August 21, 2019,

While disappointed that the maximum size is now limited by statate to 2,500 acres, our
organization understands the need to conform to statutory changes by the legislature in 2018.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact myself at claire. mcadams@sbcﬂobai net, or
Larry Camp (email LDCCAC@sbcglobal.net).

Respectfully,

Claire McAdams, President
Forest Landowners of California
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